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Question 
 
 
1. Is the custody and detention function in your force currently contracted 

out to a private provider? 
 

2.    If yes, please provide the following details: 
a.    Name of contractor 
b.    Duration and end date of current contract with the contractor 
c. Details of any proposed change in the contractor as a result of 

retendering 
 
3.    If no, do you have any current plans to enter into any tendering process, 
or call down services from an existing framework contract, to outsource your 
custody and detention services? 
 
4.    The total number of police staff custody and detention officers (full time 
equivalent please) currently employed by your force, or by the private 
contractor providing your custody and detention services? 
 
 

Answer 
 
 
1 & 2 No 
3 Yes 
4 32 
 
 
 


